


Network meeting 2024-03-27
Participants: Michael, My, Arild, Malin, Birgit, Tabita
Sweden are in charge of the two digital meetings and Denmark will host the on site meeting in October.
News:
· In Sweden Lotta has decided to leave SPSM
· In Norway Steinun has left Statped
· In Denmark Margit has retired
· Next meeting we welcome our colleague from Finland Emmi Toumi from the Finnish Federation of the Visually Impaired.
The meeting focused on Arild holding a case presentation. 
Next meeting will be held on June 19.



